
Dear Ms Jackson     

                 Sept 16, 1998  I thought of something else I should send you in case you want 
to use it.  At any rate you will find it interesting.

 I have this article from the Boston Traveler about the YD patrol crossing 
the German Border.  In this patrol were 3 ex 

Providence ASTP’rs – Robert Staffeld, Edison Strong, Robert Madson.  Also 
I am 

enclosing 
a 

letter I wrote to  my parents 
in November 1944.  It will 

give you 
some idea of what we wrote about and conditions and what we were 
doing.  We 

were limited in what we could say as each letter was censored.  Time is moving fast now.  We’ll soon be there.     

Sincerely,      Robert 

Madson



Dr. Robert L. Madson

J a n e  M .  J a c k s o n  

D i r e c t o r  o f  A r c h i v e s

P r o v id e n c e  C o l le g e  
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